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I have watched the outcome of M110 over the last few years.   Public stores, 

walkways, buses, MAX stops and passenger cars have continued to deteriorate in 

safety.   The law enforcement officers and other first responders I know all have 

almost given up trying to fight the losing battle that the lack of enforcement choices 

M110 has brought to our society. 

 

HB 4036 is the right step back to a responsible approach of drug treatment and 

enforcement.  I would request that you vote in favor of this bill. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Bill Mason 


